January 15, 2017

Welcome to the 2017 golf season!

The management and staff of the Red Deer Golf and Country Club can’t wait for spring and the
first days of golf.

We have experienced staff returning in all areas which bodes well for a smooth start to your golf
year. The golf course was put to bed following best practices, and we expect good opening
conditions.

A hi-lite this summer will be hosting The Sun Life Financial Alberta Ladies Championship July
12 - 14. Alberta’s most competitive ladies event is a great way to showcase our golf course,
clubhouse and membership.

The Red Deer Golf and Country Club is fortunate to have a talented group of volunteers and
committees that choose to host charitable fundraisers, corporate events, and other tournaments at
the Club. It is a pleasure to partner with them, and we appreciate their business and look forward
to welcoming them back in 2017.

Our Opening Reception will be held on Friday April 21. Please mark the date and plan to join us
from 5 - 8 pm. In addition to complimentary refreshments and appetizers the Club President,
Ladies President, and managers will give short presentations on the golf year ahead. We have
several member friendly and value added initiatives that will be introduced that day. Let’s fill
the clubhouse and start the year in style!

Red Deer Golf and Country Club members have a lot to be proud of. This is a special place, and
one built by and for our membership. We hope you take advantage of and support everything we
have to offer, and that you feel good about inviting friends and family to enjoy your golf facility.
The management and staff are happy to be here, and we’ll work hard to make all golf and social
visits as good as can be.

Think sunshine!!!
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Don McFarlane
General Manager
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